

St Joseph's Catholic Primary School Diocese of Clifton

Inspiring everyone to REACH through Faith, Hope, Love



Front Street, Nympsfield, Stonehouse, Gloucestershire GL10 3TY Telephone/Fax No: 01453 860311 Email: <u>SLT@st-josephs.gloucs.sch.uk</u>

Website: <u>www.st-josephs-nympsfield.com</u> **Acting Headteacher: Mrs Clare Howells**

New Year Clubs

Dear Parents/Carers 5th January 2022

Extra Curriculum Activities

Listed below are the clubs which will commence week beginning 10^{th} January 2022. Please encourage your child to come along and respond to this letter by emailing the school office by Monday 10^{th} January 2022. In your response please state, your child's name, year group, the club/s they would like to attend and who will be collecting them. If you are interested in helping out with one of the clubs or would like to run your own club for the children, please get in touch.

KS1 clubs finish at 4.00pm, KS2 clubs finish at 4.15pm, please arrive promptly to collect your child(ren).

Monday	Tuesday	Thursday	Friday
Cross-country KS2 (Y3-Y6)	Disney Draw-It (Y3 & Y4)	Multi-skills (sports) (Y1 & Y2)	Rugby (Y5 & Y6) fee payable – please note this is via Parentpay after your child's place has been confirmed by the school (£30). There are limited places for this club and it will be provided by the Montagu Academy. If there are not sufficient places taken up then the club will be offered to Y4 on Monday 10 th January.
Showstoppers (singing) KS2 (Y3-Y6)	Flash Mob (Dance) (Y5 & Y4)		
Year 2 invitation only maths club until 4.00pm	Year 6 Invitation only Maths club until 4.15pm		

If your child signs up to a club is it important that you understand it is a commitment for the whole term and they should attend each week. If a child misses a session without a valid reason they will not be allowed to continue. Only children who are on a club's register will be able to take part, we cannot accommodate children watching on the side. Please ensure you are on time to collect your child/ren. If parents/carers are late on more than 3 occasions, then children will no longer be able to come to the club.

Children should wear the school PE kit for after school activities - no home clothes please. Children who take part in cross-country can wear running trousers and base layer under their house t-shirt and will be allowed to wear jackets and hi-viz on top of their PE kits.

Cross-country club - it is expected that all children who attend this club take part in the races at KLB School. We are hopeful that there will be some races in the coming months. As soon as we get confirmation, we will let you know. Children should have trainers for running NOT daps. The club will run off school grounds whatever the weather.

Yours sincerely

Clare Howells
Acting Headteacher

G:Winword/Clubs/Club ltr Jan 2022









